
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ROCHESTER HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the June 16, 2015 Public Hearing regarding the 
request to recommend approval of the Second Amendment and Revised 
Planned Unit Development (PUD) Agreement for the property located at the 
southeast corner of Rochester and Tienken Roads, parcel No. 15-11-103-009, 
known as City Walk, has been cancelled and rescheduled for June 30, 2015 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309.   
 
Information regarding this proposed PUD amendment may be obtained from the 
Planning and Economic Development Department during regular business hours 
of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or by calling (248) 656-4660.  
Written comments concerning this matter will be received by the Planning and 
Economic Development Department prior to the Public Hearing or by the 
Planning Commission at the Public Hearing. 
 

 
William F. Boswell, Chairperson 

Rochester Hills Planning Commission 
 


